GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – DECEMBER 7, 2020
Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM.  Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick,  Dan Kuipers, Cam Zwart, Eric Vincent, Vern Bouws, James Mertes, guest  Cassie Coulston, and Larry Logsdon.

Minutes from the November 2, 2020 meeting were read and approved.

Treasure’s Report

Report given by Lee McCormick indicating positive balance.

Committee Reports 
Membership – as of December 7th, 30 paid members for 2021.
Air – due to Covid-19, numbers are down for Monday evening shooting.

Rifle – same applies as pistol, numbers down due to Covid-19.  Application made and waiting for approval for NRA Sectional.  Regarding pistol matches, Eric will check and determine if there is an option for pistol matches through CMP.

Building – Ventilation systems appears to be operating normally.  A question was raised if the system was working properly.
Juniors – Fun shoot was postponed, numbers are down due to Covid-19.

Presidents Report – Weekend open shooting numbers have been down.  We have a new member interested in working with juniors.

Old Business

Application to host JO qualifier has been approved.
NRA Grant applications have been made for GVSU and GRRPC, awaiting approvals.

We now have six electronic scoring targets in use.  Goal is to acquire seven more in 2021.
CMP Rifle and Pistol  going well.

There is an additional CPL Instructor wanting to use the facilities.  To date, no further word concerning dates for use.

New Business
Meijer State Games will be held February 13-14, 2021, registration

is open.

Orion Pistol Teams are approved and will begin in late January.
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Other Business
West Michigan Pistol League – Question raised regarding teams, and times. Plans same as 2019 but no banquet at season end and league will be 16 weeks long.
Next Board meeting scheduled for January 4, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary
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